
With gun sales rising and the Oregon background check system overwhelmed during the COVID-19 pandemic, it's more important 
than ever to make sure that people who shouldn't have firearms aren't able to bypass the background check system.  It is 
completely reasonable to inconvenience those eligible to purchase a firearm in service of protecting people from those who should 
not own them.


